
PULL ON YOUR SOCKS
GREEN,  BLACK...PINK

Support Brisbane Boys’ College First XV Rugby and 
First V Basketball teams in their efforts to raise money for the 

McGrath Foundation at their July home games.

We ask all spectators and supporters to wear a dash of pink for 
this worthy cause.  There will be additional opportunities to 

support the charity on the day.

SATURDAY 21 JULY  
BBC VS GT


